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 Charlie Ebers OBJ2015/4993/P 21/10/2015  22:58:48 Dear councillors,

We are writing to oppose the planning application at The Brondes Age which looks to add a first floor 

extension and create of a roof terrace bar to be used in connection with the ground floor public house. 

We live at 6 Iverson Road and our bedroom is at the back of the property, in clear sight of the proposed 

roof terrace bar. If this application went ahead it would overlook peoples homes and gardens. We 

already hear noise from the Brondes Age and know that the noise levels would increase significantly 

and become unbearable if there was a roof terrace bar with music — where people were drinking and 

talking late at night — only metres away from nearby residents’ bedroom windows. The excess noise 

will cause enormous disruption and effect the sleeping patterns of those who live in the vicinity. 

An open roof terrace bar is not necessary — it will cause noise and light pollution which will have a 

detrimental effect on the lives of those who live in the surrounding area. A fully enclosed one storey 

extension with no windows on the back of the property would be a better option as it would allow 

residents on Iverson Road to retain their privacy and sanity while containing the excess noise within the 

building.

This planning application is clearly a money making exercise which is not in the best interests of local 

residents, the local area, the council or it’s constituents. It will devalue the surrounding properties and 

have a harmful effect on the standard of living for those who reside nearby.

Thank you for your attention and I hope you will consider the above objections when reviewing this 

application.

Yours sincerely,

Scott Williams and Charlie Ebers

6 Iverson Road

West Hamsptead

London

NW62HE
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